Protection of the Blessed Virgin Mary Ukrainian Catholic Church Parish Pastoral Council 5201 – 51 Street St. Paul, AB TOA3A1

St. Paul County Council c/o Maxine Fodness 5015 – 49 Avenue St. Paul, AB TOA3A4

Re: Ukrainian Catholic Cemetery

Dear Council Members:

As per the phone conversation between Maxine Fodness and Lorne Buryn, caretaker of the said cemetery, we are looking for help to acquire proper permits, some supplies, as well as some resources to rectify the water table situation at the cemetery.

We have been in contact with the adjacent land owner, Darryl Kuzma, who is in agreeance to do what it takes to rectify this situation. After speaking to Andrew Petterson about his suggestions, we feel the best would be to trench the perimeter of the cemetery to avoid drainage into the cemetery. Also, we would like to put a manhole in the center of the cemetery with a drain pipe to Highway 29. We have acquired the pipe but would need connectors and a manhole mechanism to accomplish that. We could also use help to trench the pipe in.

We would happy to meet at the cemetery to discuss this situation with the people who are able to help us with these requests.

Yours truly,

Lorne Buryn (

Caretaker of Graveyard

Christina Looy
Secretary for/

The Protection of the Blessed Virgin Mary

histina Locy

Parish Pastoral Council